## March 1, 2018

## VIA U.S. MAIL and EMAIL

Travis Marshall Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

## Re: Camp Bird Mine, Permit M-1982-090, TR-06, Request to Extend Decision Date

Dear Mr. Marshall,

With this letter, Caldera Mineral Resources, LLC (Caldera) is providing the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) with a request for a 45-day extension to the decision date for Technical Revision No. 6 (TR-06) to the Camp Bird Mine 112 Permit (No. M-1982-090).

The current decision date is set for March 12. This extension request would postpone the decision date to April 26.

Because the 3.2-acre area within the permit that is the subject of TR-06 will be under significant snow cover through mid- to late-May, this extension request will have no impact on the current conditions of the permit or the proposed changes that are detailed in TR-06.

If the request for extension is approved, Caldera will provide a response to the Division's adequacy review by no later than 10 days prior to the new decision date.

Please contact me if you have any questions, and I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Mike Thompson Manager, Caldera Mineral Resources, LLC (970) 426-2924